
DATE June 5, 2019 

TO 

FROM  

GCTD Board of Directors        Item #20

Cynthia Torres Duque, Communications and Marketing Manager 

SUBJECT Review Ribbon Cutting Plans for 1901 Auto Center Drive - 
View Promotional Video 

SUMMARY 

This item provides the GCTD Board of Directors with an update on plans for the Ribbon 
Cutting Ceremony for the new facility, scheduled for Saturday, June 29, 2019.  A promotional 
video will also be shown. 

BACKGROUND 

A brief oral presentation before the Board summarizing the plans for the upcoming ribbon 
cutting ceremony at 1901 Auto Center Drive in Oxnard on June 29, 2019 from 11am – 
3:00pm.  Invitations will be distributed and a video documenting the construction of the facility 
will be shown. 

RECOMMENDATION 

This report is for information only. 

GENERAL MANAGER’S CONCURRENCE 

Steven P. Brown 
General Manager 


	FROM  Cynthia Torres Duque, Communications and Marketing Manager

